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My name is Courtney and I am a fourth generation farmer in Oregon, in addition to 

farming with my husband and his family. We rely on transportation and diesel fuel to 

power farm equipment, trucks, tools and so much more. Without trucks, we are 

unable to transport our products to consumers in any way. We need diesel to 

continue to provide for the 98% of people that are not involved in agriculture, and 

even the remaining 2% relies on diesel for some sort of transportation, medical 

needs, putting products on shelves, deliveries and SO MUCH MORE. Please keep 

your local farmers in mind during this time, we all rely on diesel.  


